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   The mixer was held at Kelseyville Lumber at 6:00 pm, drinks and food were provided. Helen 
greeted everyone as they arrived and started off the mixer by thanking everyone for coming. Helen 
briefly discussed the treasurer report, sponsorship, and membership. Sophie passed out the 
meeting minutes for March. There was a discussion for Save Kelseyville, multiple people had great 
input and helpful information that will hopefully be eye opening for residents. Everyone had a great 
time, with great food and great people. We are all excited for the next mixer.     
      

 

 

 

 


